Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
T Fayette County Health Center
100 New Salem Road, Room 167
Uniontown, PA 15401
May 31, 2005

Bureau of Deep Mine Safety . 724-439-7469

Mr. Keith Ginwright, President

Hager Equipment Company of Alabama, Inc.
1901 Morgan Road S.E. '
Bessemer, Alabama 35022-4812

Dear Mr. Ginwright:

At your request, Mr. Gene Davis of the Department’s Technical Advisory
Commitiee on Diesel-Powered Equipment (TAC) traveled to Hager Equipment Company
on April 28 to evaluate the BF4M202 Deutz diesel engine, CleanAir lightly-catalyzed
Silicon Carbine Diesel Particulate Filter with Platinum Plus Fuel Borne Catalyst (FBC),
and the Nett Technologies Diluter (Model 20).

Attached is a copy the TAC’s report and recommendations to the Bureau for yéur
. information.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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